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Public Hearing Minutes 

November 30, 2022, 10 am 

 
 

A public hearing pursuant to Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law was held by the 

Steuben County Industrial Development Agency on Wednesday, November 30, at 10 am, local time, in 

connection with a proposed project in the Town of Erwin, Steuben County, New York.  The project 

includes refurbishing and expansion of a current building in the Town of Erwin, NY. 

Those in attendance were as follows: 

IDA Representative:  Jill Staats, Deputy Director of Operations 

 

Members of the Public:  Dave Erwin, Town of Erwin, NY 

    Doug Cole, Town of Erwin, NY 

 

Jill Staats opened the public hearing at 10:01 am by reading the public hearing notice.  Mr. Erwin and 

Mr. Cole provided comments in support of the project, which can be heard in detail in the posted video. 

The hearing remained open until 10:18 am at which time the hearing was closed by Staats. 

 

 

 

 


